
 
 

                         
 

 

 

19 September 2023 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Following my letter dated 18 September 2023, I have the honour to circulate herewith the 

updated programme of the High-level Dialogue on Financing for Development, to be held 

on Wednesday, 20 September 2023, at 9:00 a.m., in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, UN 

Headquarters, New York. 

 

Furthermore, the link to the live list of speakers will be circulated through the e-deleGATE 

portal. I also wish to remind that the time limit for each intervention will be three minutes, which 

will be strictly enforced in order to ensure the participation of the maximum possible number of 

speakers at each segment. 

 

Once again, I look forward to the participation of all delegations in the High-level 

Dialogue. I encourage all leaders to announce new commitments to meaningfully accelerate 

progress.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

          Dennis Francis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers 

to the United Nations 

New York 


